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Grand Cayman 
 
Dear Mr. Ebanks, 
 
FLLRIC Cost Models 
 
In a 19 December 2005 letter, Digicel requested that the Information and 
Communications Technology Authority (the "Authority") direct Cable and Wireless 
(Cayman Islands) Limited ("C&W") to provide electronic copies of the fixed and mobile 
cost models as they currently stand. 
 
In its 20 December 2005 reply, C&W indicated that it has not yet built integrated LRIC 
models and, therefore, does not have a set of spreadsheets that can be usefully 
reviewed by a third party. 
 
In a 21 December 2005 follow-up letter, Digicel stated that it was not requesting that 
further work be carried out on the models at this stage but that it was merely asking 
that confidential information be replaced with "dummy" information in the models as 
they currently stand. 
 
The Authority is of the view that the provision of the models at their current stage is 
likely to contribute to a better understanding of C&W's detailed methodology and thus 
enhance the record of this proceeding.  Therefore, by 11 January 2006, C&W is to 
provide the Authority and interested parties to this proceeding with the cost models as 
they currently stand with any confidential information removed.  C&W should identify 
any cells where confidential information has been removed.  Also, C&W should leave 
any formulas or calculations intact in these models. 
 
C&W is also to provide the Authority with a copy of the models with any confidential 
information intact, identifying any cells which contain confidential information, and 
leaving any formulas or calculations intact in these models. 
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The Authority notes that neither Digicel nor C&W provided copies of their submissions 
addressing the FLLRIC cost models request to the other interested parties in this 
proceeding.  To ensure that all interested parties have a full record of the proceeding 
and are aware of other parties' submissions, all parties are requested to copy the 
members of the CD 2005-1 distribution list on all correspondence.  The members of the 
CD 2005-1 distribution list were identified in the "To:"  and "CC:" fields of C&W's 
14 December 2005 email and are repeated in the email distribution list of this letter. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

[Signed] 

David A. Archbold 
Managing Director 


